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(Cologne, 1 July 2014)

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

We are pleased to inform you that the EASA Standardisation Department will hold the first
dedicated Air Operations Standardisation Meeting for Helicopter Inspectors on 1 July
2014 at the Youth Hostel (Jugendherberge) Kéln-Deutz - Room Barcelona, venue located
in close proximity to the Agency’s premises in Cologne.

This meeting will offer the opportunity to discuss amongst Helicopter Flight Operations
Inspectors issues related specifically to Helicopter Operations.

The meeting will focus on the effective oversight of the new Implementing Rules in the
domain of Air Operations, which will become applicable by 28 October 2014 at the latest,
as well as on the NCC/NCO, SPO and OSD packages.

In order for us to finalise the Agenda, we kindly invite you to provide to EASA before 1
June any issues of common interest you feel appropriate to discuss together with
examples of current practices applied by your organisation that you may wish to share
during this meeting.

The final agenda and further details will then be sent to you in a few weeks’ time.
Please confirm your participation not later than 10 June 2014 to:

Ms Agneés Javadian
(agnes.javadian@easa.europa.eu)
EASA

Postfach 10 12 53

D - 50452 Kéin

Germany

tel: +49.221.899.90.6002 - fax: +49.221.899.90.6502 - thomas.mickier@easa.europa.eu
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To facilitate your travel arrangements, please be informed that the event is planned to
start at 09:00hs with closing time scheduled for 17:00hs.

We kindly remind you that this meeting is not subject to reimbursement.

We look forward to welcoming your nominated Helicopter Flight Operations inspectors to
EASA and thank you in advance for your participation.

S

T. MICKLER

Yours faithfully,

Copy: EASA Approvals and Standardisation Director (Mr Trevor Woods)
EASA Air Operations Section manager (Mr Georges Rebender)
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